FILE

From: Ron Freudenberg [mailto:r_freudenberg@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 4:35 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Case ID Number 16-0253-GA-BTX, Central Corridor Pipeline

Dear Board Members,

I am writing regarding the Central Corridor Pipeline issue in Cincinnati because of the profound effect it could have on many people both directly as well as indirectly. Our son, daughter-in-law and two grandsons live between the Green and Pink routes. These two grandsons also attend school on the Pink Ridge Road route. A brother and sister-in-law live directly across the street from the Orange route. In addition to these folks, we also have other family members, many friends and acquaintances living in this area not to mention all the people that work, shop and attend schools in this Central Corridor. While I'm sure Duke Energy believes they are taking every precaution, it seems to me the most prudent approach would be to locate this pipeline in an area that is not so densely populated. While a catastrophe would not be expected, it could happen, and it would be devastating!

I am asking that you do not allow Duke Energy to move forward with any of these routes. I have not heard of anyone that is in favor of it.

Duke Energy needs to find a route through an unpopulated or less populated area to run this pipeline. Thanks for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ron Freudenberg 7915 Locust Lane Cincinnati, Ohio 45243 (513) 793-7141 2016 JUN 17 AM II: 35

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular course of business.

Technician A Date Processed 6/14/6